
Date Provided:  13 August 2021

Title: Roadside Pathways 

Ref:  FOI 14250

Information Request 

I would like to know how much has been both budgeted and spent on 
cutting/strimming of roadside pathways & pavements for the last 3 years, 
including throughout the 2020 to 2021 financial year, in the Newhaven and 
Lewes districts.

Response by Lewes District Council

I have reviewed your request and investigated whether there is any 
information which can be disclosed to you and have found that Lewes 
District Council does not hold the information you have requested.

 The responsible authority for highways, including maintenance of 
the pathways and pavements, is East Sussex County Council and 
their Freedom of Information Officer can be contacted at the 
address below.

Freedom of Information Officer
East Sussex County Council
W1D, D Floor, West Block 
County Hall
St Anne’s Crescent
Lewes
BN7 1UE

Tel: 01273 482913
Email: foi@eastsussex.gov.uk

mailto:foi@eastsussex.gov.uk

